MINUTES FOR THE TOWN OF SPRING GROVE
February 12, 2019

HELD AT QUAKER HILL CONFERENCE CENTER
7:00 P.M,

Board members present included Doug Brenneke, Murlin Clark, Robert Erbse, and Annemarie
Chasteen.

Absent — Dr. Ernest Hendricks

Also, present was A.J. Sickmann and Tammy Glenn

Doug Brenneke called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
Minutes of the January meeting were table until February.
Vouchers were passed around for review and approval.

Andrew Sickmann reported that he had reviewed the new proposed zoning ordinance and cross
referenced to the existing ordinance. He approved moving to the next steps for approval.

Tammy Glenn reported that payroll forms and taxes were completed. The next reporting due
would be the annual financial report to the State Board of Accounts. That report is due by
March 1%,

Plan Commission update. Annemarie reported that all the building and zoning ordinances were"
ready to go te the Plan Commission for approval. They will be brought to the next Board
meeting for review. The map was also updated of the boundaries of the Town.

Murlin Clark reported that a utility had done a street cut in the heights and they left a large
bump in the road that would need to be addressed. It was agreed to leave this item on the
agenda for future action.

Members also asked that the possibility of a third speed hump on waterfall road be left on the
agenda for future action.

Murlin Clark made a motion for adjournment. Annemarie Chasteen 2. All in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.
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